
Shared Services 

 

The City of Haverhill Health Department belongs to the Middlesex-Essex Public 
Health Collaborative shared services arrangement between the communities of 
North Andover, Andover, Reading, North Reading, Haverhill and Lynnfield. The 
collaborative is funded by the Massachusetts Public Health Excellence Grant 
(PHE), which is distributed by the Massachusetts Department of Public 
Health. Find meeting agendas here.  

 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/181dyFqrKywwNQTCALWuy0FbtRGCgGEo4?usp=drive_link

